
500 Consumers Road Shari Lynn Spratt 
North York, Ontario Supervisor Regulatory Proceedings 
M2J 1P8 phone: (416)495-6011 
PO Box 650 fax: (416) 495-6072 
Scarborough ON M1 K 5E3 Email: shari-Iynn.spratt@enbridge.com 

December 29, 2010 

VIA EMAIL, RESS and COURIER 

Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 
2yth Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

Re:	 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. ("Enbridge") 
Pre-Approval of Long-term Transportation Contract 
Ontario Energy Board ("Board") File No.: EB-2010-0333 

The Board issued Procedural Order NO.1 on December 1, 2010, wherein Enbridge was 
directed to file interrogatory responses by December 29, 2010. Accordingly, attached 
please find Enbridge's interrogatory responses to Board Staff, APPrO, CME, and TCPL. 

The interrogatory responses have also been filed through the Board ''RESS'' and will be 
available on Enbridge's website at www.enbridgegas.com/ratecase as of December 30, 
2010. 

Yours truly, 

Shari Lynn Spratt 
Supervisor Regulatory Proceedings 

cc:	 All EB-2010-0333 Interested Parties (via email) 


